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18 December 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers  
 
E-Scooters 

  
I am writing to inform you that students will not be allowed to use E-scooters to travel to and 
from school.   
  
E-scooters fall within the statutory definition of a motor vehicle. Since you cannot get insurance 
to ride them, they are therefore illegal on any public highway (road or footpath) and are for use 
on private land only. There are no circumstances which would make a personal e-scooter legal 
on a road.  
  
As a result, e-scooters are not allowed at school, and they fall into the ‘prohibited items’ 
category of our behaviour policy. If a student brings an e-scooter to school, it will be confiscated 
and will only be returned to a parent who is able to take it away by car/van.  
  
Yours faithfully 

 

Miss Concannon 

Headteacher 


